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Greetings Leesylvania ES Parents and School Community,
On behalf of the faculty and staff at Leesylvania Elementary School, I am happy to welcome you to the 2019-2020 school year!  Mr. Scotto and I want to reach out to each of you to thank you for your support, encouragement, and engagement in our school community and in your child’s education.  As we have stated numerous times, it is an honor and privilege to be a Principal and Assistant Principal for such an incredible school community! 
We are so very proud of our dedicated and experienced staff.  We provide a challenging curriculum, taught by a dedicated and knowledgeable staff, who believes in a strong school /community partnership.  We are focused on actively engaging the children, while making school challenging, exciting and fun.  We work hard to meet the needs of the learning and working styles of all children, and to support the development of their growth mindset.  During the 2019-2020 school year, we will continue to build upon and refine our proven foundation of great work, honored traditions, and continued Excellence in Education.   Our focus this year is: “Through Collaboration, Participation, and Respect, We Empower Our Students to Use Growth Mindset to Achieve Success”.  
We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our students can achieve their highest potential.  We recognize that to be successful in school, our students need support from both home and school.  We know a strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your child’s education.  As partners, we share the responsibility for our students’ success and want you to know that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities.  We ask that you guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she: attends school daily and arrives on time, is ready for the day’s learning experiences, completes all homework and classwork assignments given by teachers, reads daily to develop a love for reading and to improve literacy skills, shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her school life, informs you if he/she needs additional support in any area or subject, and knows that you expect him/her to succeed in school.  We believe that all of us must work together to empower children with the creative, intellectual, and decision-making skills necessary for them to become academically, socially, and emotionally successful and responsible.
With that in mind, you are invited to be an active participant at Leesylvania ES as a classroom volunteer, a member of the PTO or Principal’s Advisory Council, or through attending one of many special events we hold for our students and parents.  As I have stated numerous times, research on schools clearly demonstrates that parent participation in their child’s school contributes to a greater likelihood of academic success.

Please make sure you review the PWCS Code of Behavior and our LES Parent Handbook with your child.  It is very important that you and your child are fully informed regarding standards related to appropriate behavior for a safe and productive school year.
We thank you for your support and look forward to seeing you throughout the school year!!
Proud to be your Principal,
Meg MacGregor
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